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02 November 2022 

 

LORMELYN E. CLAUDIO 

Regional Director 

Department of Environment and Natural Resources MIMAROPA 

1515 L&S Bldg., Roxas Blvd., Ermita, Manila 

 

     

Dear Director Claudio: 

 

Greetings from the National Nutrition Council – MIMAROPA! 

 

The Philippine Multi-Sectoral Nutrition Program aims to support the government in adopting a bold, 

multi-sectoral nutrition approach to deliver a coordinated package of nutrition-specific and nutrition-

sensitive interventions across various LGUs together with a harmonized social behavior change and 

communication strategy. The project will prioritize LGUs with the highest burden of childhood stunting 

based on the best available data. Primary project beneficiaries will comprise children under five years 

old (with attention to children under two years who will be reached by project activities before stunting 

becomes largely irreversible), as well as pregnant and lactating women in LGUs, prioritized for PMNP 

support. There are fourteen (14) identified target areas in the MIMAROPA Region; seven (7) LGUs in 

Occidental Mindoro and seven (7) LGUs in Romblon. 

 

To provide an overview to LGUs on the program policies and guidelines to be used by the local teams 

during the implementation and to engage the local chief executives on the project, the PMNP Regional 

project Management Team shall conduct a Regional Launching and Tripartite MOA Signing of the 

Philippine Multi-Sectoral Nutrition Project on 17 November 2022 in Quezon City. 

 

In relation to this, may we invite you or your representative to join the momentous event. Participants 

may check-in on 16 November 2022 and check-out on 18 November 2022, participants are also required 

to wear Barong/Filipiniana as this is a formal event. Venue will be announced once arrangements are 

finalized. Kindly confirm attendance by filling up the attached confirmation slip on or before 07 

November 2022.  

 

Our staff, Ms. Keren Faye M. Gaya, with mobile number 09952169405 and email address at 

nncmimaropa@gmail.com will closely coordinate with your office regarding this matter.  
 
Thank you and we look forward to your favorable response to our request. 

 
 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

   

MA. EILEEN B. BLANCO, RND, MPA 

Regional Nutrition Program Coordinator 

NNC MIMAROPA 
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